
MUNRO TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Regular Board Meeting 

June 8th, 2021 
Munro Township Hall 

 
Board Members Present:  Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop, Ty Antkoviak and Don Tracey. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag.  
 
Agenda:  Motion by Don Tracey to approve the Agenda, supported by Ty Antkoviak.  Motion 
carried.   
 
Minutes:  Ty Antkoviak made the motion to approve the May 11th, 2021 meeting minutes, 
supported by Don Tracey.  Motion carried.   
 
Payment of Bills:  Don Tracey made the motion to pay the bills in the amount of $16,868.54, 
supported by Ty Antkoviak.  Motion carried.    
 
Updates:  
Fire Board:  Trustee Tracey and Clerk Bur attended the meeting. 
MTA:  No meetings due to Covid19. 
Road Commission:  Assessor Antkoviak attended the meeting; brine was the subject at hand, there 
is a shortage of driver’s therefore setting everyone behind schedule. 
 
1st Public Comment:  Beth Bridgman spoke for three minutes in regards to the 2020 General 
Election and her theory of corruption. Clerk Bur advised she will not release Munro Township’s 
election equipment unless advised by the Michigan Secretary of State; State Election Board or court 
order. 
 
Correspondence: Clerk Bur received a card from Joanne Wheelock with a generous donation given 
in her husband Wayne’s memory. 
 
Unfinished Business:  Mary Ellen Sheridan advised the Board that the work on the Douglas Lake 
Boat Ramp is complete.  Ms. Sheridan also advises that the Michigan Department of Natural 
Resources is set to implement the “Common Merganser Control Program”. 
 
New Business:  Clerk Bur spoke about the federal American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding that 
will be available to the Township; she will apply for the DUN’s number and register/activate the 
Federal System for Award Management (SAM) account.   
 
Second Public Comment:  Beth Bridgman again spoke about the 2020 General Election. 
 
Adjournment:  Motion by Don Tracey to adjourn the meeting.  Supported by Ty Antkoviak.  All in 
favor, the meeting was adjourned at 7:29PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 


